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Ohio Women’s Hockey Association
PO Box 46

Avon Lake, OH  44012

www.ohioflames.org

July 8, 2010
Dear Sir or Madam:
The Ohio Flames are soliciting sponsors for the 7th Annual Ignite the Ice Girls Hockey Tournament, Sept. 24-26, 2010.  This event brings more than 1100 female hockey players and families from across North America to North East Ohio; to compete is more than 130 hockey games over the weekend.  The Ignite the Ice tournament includes teams entered into age brackets from U10 to U19, divided in Tier I and Tier II competitive brackets, the Tier I level includes some of the most competitive teams in North America and many years eventual National Champions or finalists.
The Ohio Flames are a 501C3 charitable organization, founded in 1992, we annually fielding girls hockey teams from U10 through U19 to compete at the Tier 1 level of USA Hockey.  The Ohio Flames have a strong record of advancing several teams to represent North East Ohio at the USA Hockey Tier I National Championship.  In addition, many Ohio Flames Alumni have gone on to play Div1 College Hockey and two Alumni were on the 2010 US Olympic Roster.
This year the Ohio Flames will be kicking off the “Bring Home a Championship by 2015” initiative.  Competing at the National Level of play requires extensive financial and time commitments from Ohio Flames players and families.  The Ignite the Ice Tournament is the primary annual fundraising activity by the Ohio Flames and helps the organization provide the programming to compete, without over burdening our members.  In addition to Program ad sales, the Ohio Flames solicit your support by sponsoring the event at the following levels:
· Gold Flame – Tournament Sponsor $5000
· Silver Flame – Venue Sponsor $2500

· Bronze Flame – Division Sponsor $1500

All sponsor levels will receive recognition in the Program, Venue Signage, www.ohioflames.org and tournament promotional activities.  All contributions may be tax deductable (check your tax advisor) and contributions in kind will be considered.

Thank you for your consideration.  Advise me of any questions, we look forward to your assistance in making this another exceptional event.

Sincerely,
Willard Donoho 
President – OWHA
330-963-4124

wdonoho@ohioflames.org

